
Notice of Standard Reception 

Resumption From Monday 9 August 
 

8 August 2021 

Consulate-General of Japan, Brisbane 

 

From Monday 9 August, the Consulate-General will resume standard 

reception procedures.  

 

The Queensland State Government has announced that the lockdown for all 

areas of South East Queensland including Brisbane, will be lifted as at Sunday 

8 August, 4pm. Therefore, the Consulate-General will resume standard 

reception procedures as of Monday 9 August. 

  

Additionally, the State Government has announced that some restrictions will 

continue to be in effect for the following two weeks. In order to comply with 

the State Government rules and regulations and to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, the following restrictions will continue to be in place at the office 

of the Consulate-General.  

 

1. Before entering the Consulate-General, please wash your hands and 

sanitise your hands with sanitiser provided upon entry. Your temperature 

will also be checked prior to entry (contactless), and should your 

temperature read higher than 37.5degrees Celsius, you will not be 

permitted to enter our office. Masks must also be worn when entering the 

Consulate-General.  

 

2. The maximum number of people who may enter the waiting room at one 

time is seven (excluding families). Should there be eight or more wishing 

to enter the waiting room at one time, your contact details will be taken 

down and we kindly request that you wait outside of the Consulate office 

until you are contacted to enter. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and ask for your understanding 

and co-operation.  

 

Thank you. 


